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State of Mississippi
®ffice of the Wienternant Governor
DELBERT HOSEMANN

Lieutenant Governor

December 7, 2021

Mr. Derrick Surrette

Executive Director

Mississippi Association of Supervisors
793 North President Street

Jackson, MS 39202

Dear Mr. Surrette:

Please be advised the Joint Legislative Budget Committee adopted the Legislative Budget
Recommendation (LBR) for Fiscal Year 2023. As Chairman of the Committee, I am pleased to
inform you the LBR contains $90.6 million, an increase of $11.5 million, which will fully fund
the Homestead Exemption Reimbursement. The Committee recognizes this is an important
investment to our State and to our counties, and I appreciate the members of the Mississippi
Association of Supervisors for their insight and involvement on the issue.

I value the work you and the Mississippi Association of Supervisors do for our State.
Please feel free to contact me at dhosemann(@senate.ms.gov should you have any further
questions.

Sincerely,

(RS

Delbert Hosemann
Lieutenant Governor
State of Mississippi
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